
I’m a fourth generation Oregonian writing in support of HB 4075 to ban the coyote killing contests.  The 
sport of coyote contests is as deplorable as dog fighting or cock fighting and should not continue.  It is 
deeply disrespectful to wildlife.  It has no business continuing in the 21st century in our state.  Please 
pass HB 4075. 
Janine Larson 
Beaverton, Oregon 
 


